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Dear Drs. Garcia-Olmo, Strom, and Tarnawski, 

 
	
 I hereby declare that there are no conflict of interest to submit for our 
article, " A meta-analysis of efficacy and adverse events of cold vs. hot 
polypectomy,” which we submit for consideration considered as an original article in 

the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 
Mikihiro Fujiya, M.D. 
Division of Gastroenterology and Hematology/Oncology,  
Department of Medicine, Asahikawa Medical University, 
2-1-1-1, Midorigaoka-higashi, Asahikawa, Hokkaido, 078-8510 Japan 
 


